
 

August 30, 2022 
 
 
 
Judith Merz 
NV Epsilon Chapter 
5987 Honeysuckle Ridge St 
Las Vegas, NV  89148 
 
Dear Dr. Merz: 
 
Congratulations! Your article “Deeper into the Divide: A Review of Digital 
Divisions by Matthew Rafalow” has been selected for inclusion in the 2022, 
Volume 88-5 issue of The Delta Kappa Gamma Bulletin. 
 
Because published writers often need extra copies for professional records, we 
are sending you complimentary copies of the Bulletin. We are also enclosing a 
media release for your use.  If you prefer an electronic copy of the media 
release please email Taylor Osborn, tayloro@dkg.org. 
 
A copy of this letter will be forwarded to your state president, state editor, and 
state webmaster if applicable. 
 
Your cooperation in sharing your manuscript with the Society in this 
meaningful way is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Nita R. Scott 
Executive Director 
 
NRS:to 
E-mail: nitas@dkg.org 
 
Copy: Cheryl A. Anderson, State Organization President 
 Gwen Anne Thacker, State Organization Editor 
    Cynthia A. Frazer, State Organization Webmaster
 


